Hello fellow Registers!

Hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season.  

I am excited and nervous about the upcoming year as the President

of our Association.  I’m not sure what I am supposed to do next, but

everybody just bear with me.   

The dates for County Government day are March 12th and 13th.

I am not sure what we will discuss there, but I am sure it will

include the County Financial Management System of 2013 bill.

Mark and I are working on the Spring Meeting.  It will be in

Chattanooga at the Chattanooga Marriott.  The dates will be

May 15th – 17th.  The tentative schedule is everyone arrive on

Wednesday the 15th for golf and shopping.  Then Wednesday

night would be our “big” dinner.  Still in the planning stages, but

hopefully it will be different and fun.  

Thursday the 16th

This year we have decided to have one full day of “business”

We plan on starting Thursday morning out with our “wake up”

call with breakfast in the conference room.  Then we have two

speakers lined up.  I think both will be very interesting and

informative.  Also, we will get COCPT credit for these sessions.

Then we will have a box lunch, will hear from Jay and Kristie, 

have our business meeting, address and discuss any issues

and then have door prizes.  

Thursday night Progress and BIS are taking us out to dinner.  Another fun night.

This is a tentative schedule, and could change. 

Friday morning everyone is free to head home at their leisure.

If you need anything, please give me a call at 901-476-0204 or email

me.  tcrod84@gmail.com
Hope to see everyone at County Government Day.

Claudia

